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Water Advisory Committee Recommendation Regarding: Guidelines for Canadian Drinking Water
Quality - Recent Change in Lead Guideline and Capital Regional District Actions

That the Water Advisory Committee recommends to the Regional Water Supply Commission, that
staff be directed to:

1. Include lead testing in the distribution system water samples being collected during the current pH and
Corrosion Study; and,

2. Facilitate a meeting with Island Health, City of Victoria and District of Oak Bay staff to discuss potential
outreach to municipal water customers regarding lead and copper water quality results at the municipal
water distribution system bulk water connection points, which are unique among other connection points
across the Supply System.
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